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National Indian Gaming Commission  
Announces February Public Commission Meeting 

 
  

Washington, D.C., January 4, 2013 – Today, the National Indian Gaming Commission 
(NIGC/Commission) announced its first public meeting of 2013.  The open meeting is 
scheduled immediately preceding the California Nations Indian Gaming Association’s 
(CNIGA) Western Indian Gaming Conference in Cabazon, California at the Morongo 
Casino, Resort and Spa on Monday, February 4, 2013.  Anticipated topics of discussion 
during the meeting include NIGC’s Strategic Plan, agency operations, training and 
technical assistance, and regulatory review progress. 
 

Location: Morongo Casino, Resort and Spa 
  Eagle/Quail Room 
  49500 Seminole Drive  

Cabazon, CA  92230  
Date:              Monday, February 4, 2013 
Time:              2:00-4:00 p.m. 

  
The agenda for the public meeting will be posted in advance on the NIGC website at 
www.nigc.gov.   
 
For planning purposes, please RSVP to Rita Homa at (202) 418-9807 or by e-mail at 
rita_homa@nigc.gov. 
  

 

The NIGC is an independent regulatory agency established within the Department of the Interior pursuant to the Indian 
Gaming Regulatory Act of 1988. 
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